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1.  Account Number—Your 
unique ID with Nuvera. Have 
it ready when contacting us.

2.  Billing & Due Dates—The 
billing date is when your 
statement was created; the 
due date is when payment is 
due to avoid a 1.5% late fee 
or service interruption.

3.  Previous Balance & 
Payments—Shows last 
month’s balance and any 
payments received.

4.  Balance Forward—
Remaining or credit balance 
carried over from last month.

5.  Current Charges—New 
service charges, taxes, fees, 
and any adjustments.

6.  Total Amount Due—Current 
charges plus any unpaid 
balance.

7.  Service Summary—Overview 
of all active services on your 
account.

8.  Advance Billing—Monthly 
services are billed one month 
ahead.

 Quick Tip: Pro-rated charges 
may appear when adding 
services mid-cycle.

Questions about your bill? 
Contact Nuvera at 844.354.4111.

How to Read Your Bill 


